
 

 

Addendum to Behaviour Policy V1.0 (October 2020) 

 

Longthorpe School is currently undertaking an in depth review of the school 

behaviour policy in line with current practice and procedures.   

The Longthorpe Behaviour Policy version 1.0 (currently published) will 

remain in operation until the end of March 2023 or until a fully reviewed and 

updated behaviour policy is approved by the Longthorpe Academy 

Committee. 

 


